
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Play Leaders Newsletter 
We are the Play Leaders Team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We have taken it in turns throughout the year to lead our Play Leaders Team. We have all 
had a part in sharing our ideas. We have had Miss McCormack and Mrs Hollands to support 
us this year. 

Here are some reasons why we wanted to be Play Leaders 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because I wanted to show what is okay to play and what isn’t 
okay to play. Elza 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because I want to teach people how to play football safely. 
Joshua 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because I want to make up games and people can come out to 
enjoy it. Jesse 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because I wanted everyone to enjoy toys. Harry 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because I want everyone to respect everybody and people to 
make friends. Amelia 
 
I wanted to be a play leader because we can be a Fawkham family. Shae 



 

 

What have we done this year? 
 
At the beginning for the year, we set up the new buddy  
system. Everyone wrote a message for the buddy on a  
handprint and they were put together in a display in  
the front windows. 
 

 
 
We also made sure that everyone had play equipment to use at play by sharing out the new 
toys we bought with the money raised last year. 
 
 
Over lockdown we set the classes challenge to  
think of a positive word and create a class display  
for the windows. Our head boy and head girl looked 
at all of the displays and they chose Hedgehogs  
Class as the winners!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We set the classes a challenge to build the best obstacle course!  
 
Over the Seven Spectacular Days of Summer, we planned different activities for one whole 
day! We organised rounders on the field and parachute games, free play in the forest, 
playtime toys on the plateau and pool noodle drumming in the hall.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


